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Draft Kahnawake Cannabis Control Law 

feedback period ends this Friday 
 

For immediate release  
 

(Kahnawake – 22, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2018) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) would like to remind the community that the 30-
day Community Feedback period for the draft Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Law 
will conclude this Friday, 25 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2018. The previous deadline had 
been extended due to technical difficulties with the KLCC website. 
 

The draft law can be viewed at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. Feedback 
can be submitted in writing or by telephone to Ietsénhaienhs Rhonda Kirby or 
Technician Dennis Diabo (contact info below). If you had previously submitted 
feedback but have NOT received acknowledgement, you are advised to resubmit 
your feedback before the deadline. 
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For further information on the law, please contact the following: 
 

Ietsénhaienhs Rhonda Kirby 
Portfolio Chief, Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, rhonda.kirby@mck.ca, or 
 

Dennis Diabo, Technician 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500, dennis.diabo@mck.ca  
 

For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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